
From: BoardSec
To: Shelly-Anne Connell
Subject: FW: File No EB-2010-0131
Date: October 7, 2010 4:07:04 PM

______________________
John Pickernell
Assistant Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
416-440-7605
Fax: 416-440-7656
Website: www.oeb.gov.on.ca
Official Correspondence: BoardSec@oeb.gov.on.ca
 
Address:
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-----Original Message-----
From: Mike Sullivan 
Sent: October 7, 2010 1:41 PM
To: BoardSec
Cc: 
Subject: File No EB-2010-0131

To:

Ontario Energy Board,
P.O. Box 2319,27th Floor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Attention: Board Secretary.

I wish to obtain "observer status" in regards to the above mentioned
application namely "Application and Hearing for an Electricity
Distribution Rate Change -- Horizon Utilities Corporation."  Your file No.
EB-2010-0131 and pursuant to the Notice of said application as published
in our local newspaper; The St. Catharines Standard; on Monday September,
27, 2010 (10 days ago).

Please confirm receipt of this request.

Thank You,
Mike Sullivan

contact information as per address below

Mike Sullivan,

mailto:/O=OEB/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BOARDSEC
mailto:ShellyAnne.Connell@oeb.gov.on.ca


Reduce Your Carbon Footprint, Please Think Before You Print.




